
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Presents “The Addams Family 
Musical” 
April 26, 2017 
 
O’Gorman High School’s Drama Department proudly presents “The Addams 
Family Musical” on May 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th, 2019 at the Sylvia Gravel Theatre 
(located at O’Gorman High School).  The performance starts at 7:00 pm and 
tickets can be purchased at Alfie’s Cigar Store, the Timmins Square Customer 
Service Booth and at O’Gorman High School (Front office).   Tickets are on sale 
now, be sure to pick up your tickets today. 
 

Lauri-Ann Loreto Neal, OHS Vice Principal 
commented “We are so excited about this 
year’s musical production… “The Addams 
Family Musical”.  This show is fun and will 
appeal to all ages and all members of the 
family.  Many OHS students and staff 
members are been working very hard on 
set design, costumes, programs and 
rehearsals for this production.   With 
everyone’s hard work this year’s production 
is going to be a huge hit!” 
 
Get your tickets early, as dates will surely sell 
out quickly. 
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 


	News Release

